[bookmark: _GoBack]Official Accrington Stanley Supporters Trust
Board Meeting – 16/07/20

Attendees- JA, MP, PL, PW, KJ, DR
Apologies- JG, JB, AS, JM

PL thanked Anthony Pratt for his time on the board following his resignation and advised that a vacancy is now open for a new board member/s. We will give it until Monday 20th July and then look at the applicants interested and decide from there. 

Club 1968 – Draw went smoothly last week, and winners have now been paid. Looking to chase people who have expressed an interest in the draw but haven’t taken part in July’s. Currently 243 members confirmed for the August draw. Also looking for a flyer promoting Club 1968 that can be sent out with the membership renewals. 

Junior Reds- All in agreeance that this is better dealt with by the Trust and we can aim to promote this more on match days. KJ to speak to Martin Fearon to discuss details.  Roughly 50 junior members so far. We are looking to change the package and lower the membership fee to £5.00.
Memberships – Agreed that we can promote more on social media to help draw more people in to join, especially considering no live football at present. 
Market Shop – New card reader installed, roughly £79.00 taken using this so far. New finance reporting sheet implemented in shop meaning this is a lot easier to see transactions taken for finance purposes and to help JA know what to pay ASFC. 
Fundraising- Allan Charlesworth has donated £100 towards the Memorial Fund. We are looking for ideas to help promote fundraising for the garden with any suggestions welcomed. We are currently discussing planting ideas with Stephen Lowe and when the best time is to plant the shrubs and trees etc. PL has spoken to Murray Dawson and the signage for the garden will be going into production this week. The plan is to hold an official opening for the garden on a match day with the Royal British Legion present as well as Andy Holt and the newspapers. 
Face Masks- JA advised more masks are currently on order and being delivered to JG. Higher demand currently in the shop and therefore more needing to be ordered with delivery to PW. JG to deal with online/paypal orders and PW to deal with shop orders. JA will order another 40 masks (20 large 20 XL) in addition to ones already ordered and en route to JG. 
NO AOB
Next meeting on Zoom Thursday 23rd July at 8.15pm
